

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Assistant Superintendent

Dave Jones

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7520 Phone (907) 714-8858 Fax (907) 262-5867 Email davejones@kpbsd.k12.ak.us

January 14, 2020

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, AK 99669

Re: Kaleidoscope Charter School Carpet Replacement

Dear Mayor Pierce,

Kaleidoscope Charter school, through their APC board, has allocated \$110,000 for carpet replacement.

Please consider this letter the district's request to proceed with the project and our commitment to fund this project. We would request that this project be included in the summer work schedule.

We appreciate the borough's assistance in moving this project along.

Sincerely,

Dave Jones

Assistant Superintendent

Cc: Brandi Harbaugh